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Summary:

In this conversation, Director Foster and Norwegian Ambassador Gunneng discussed the
state of the NPT negotiations and the U.S. consultations with West Germany. Foster
made comments about Italy and West Germany being inflexible, and Gunneng stated
that it would cost the country "a great deal internationally" if they continued to block
progress.
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